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New Sydney Fish Market  

Community notification 

Temporary kiosk energisation 

14 June 2022 

 

Dear Neighbour 

The NSW Government is delivering a new Sydney Fish Market which will retain its authentic experience and 

strengthen its position as one of Australia’s leading tourist destinations. 

Upcoming work - Temporary substation kiosk energisation 

The temporary substation kiosk which will provide power to the construction site is now ready for energisation. 

On Tuesday 21st June, out of hours works will be undertaken between 6:00pm-5:00am to energise the temporary 

substation kiosk. This work will be undertaken by Ausgrid and will include cable connection and commissioning 

works. Work has been scheduled as night works due to authority approvals and consideration for public safety. 

On Wednesday 22nd June, day works will be undertaken between 10:00am-3:00pm to finalise the cable connections 

and restore the pavement along Bellevue Street.  

The location of works is as follows (also refer to Figure 1 overleaf): 

• Along the eastbound lanes of Bridge Road and the footpath along the construction site frontage between 

Glebe Foreshore Walk and Wentworth Park Road.  

• Along the eastern footpath and parking lane of Bellevue St between Bridge Lane and Bridge Road 

Please note that shift times are subject to authority approvals and weather. 

How this affects you 

Out of hours night work undertaken by Ausgrid on 21 June will be carried out between 6:00pm–5:00am, with noisy 

works to be undertaken earlier in the shift. There is no saw-cutting or rock breaking required, but there will be a 

sucker truck present to remove groundwater from the joint bay pit on the Bellevue Street footpath.  

During this work, the following measures will be in place for traffic and pedestrians: 

• Guiding vehicles and cyclists around the work zone with traffic control and signage.  

• Providing alternative pedestrian routes with traffic control guidance. Footpaths will be maintained during works 

where possible, while temporary pedestrian crossings will be set up and managed by traffic controllers to safely 

guide pedestrians across the road. 
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Figure 1: Location of works 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us on 1800 271 114. If you would like to 

receive project updates by email, please register at www.insw.com/newsydneyfishmarket 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting     Service on 

131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 271 114. 

 


